Route'l. Box 39
Kimberly, Idaho 83341
F‘eb._ 22 v 1971

Mr. William Hammond
Columbia University
Department of Anthropology
New York, New York 10027

Dear Mr. Hammond : ; 5

I am pleased to learn of your approach to
lithic technology by éxamination of the somatic
patterns involved. Your study would be an
important contribution to the manufacturinz process
from 1ts inception to completion,

I am glad that you wrote to Dr. Swanson about
attending the session of stone working this coming v
summer, as he is the one who makes the final decision.

I hope to see him this week and glve my recommendations,

Also, I want to thank Lucy for telling you
about our school. She was a real asset and we hope to
have her back one of these summers to teach.

Do hope that Lucy had an exciting summer and
found many interesting things.

We will give you every consideration and look
forward to seeing you later thils season,

Sincerely yours,

‘ - Don- £,Crabtree
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